
PTA Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, February  21, 2023

6 PM

Nashua Library

Principals Update
★ Enrollment is at 336

★ Movie night was awesome - We had a lot of fun! Kids gave positive feedback, and enjoyed the

ability to have a free event for the families.

★ Fun-February for staff is happening currently. Last year the PTA provided some gift cards and

those are still being used this year.

★ Major Savers is starting again soon - district wide event (Last year as a school we made about

$2000, using to purchase some books for the school)

Construction Update:

★ Moving in a trailer for the construction site office

★ Having weekly meetings with the contractor

★ The building will look very similar to the other buildings being built around the District.

★ Will build into the school with some redistricting but also will allow room for growth

Teachers Update
★ 4th Grade - Ms. Munson & Ms. Crisafulli

○ School of Economics trip coming up - coordinates with their School of Economics field trip

○ The field trip ties into their Social Studies work

○ Using zoo-ed money from their grant to help fund the experience along with the PTA money

Gateway Center Presentation - Booster Club

★ Handouts provided & presentation

Student Presentation

★ Diversity Council - Katie & Jackson shared what they are working on in their classes currently.

Secretary

★ No edits to minutes January 2023

Treasurer

★ Jen’s 2-year term is up next month - if you are interested in being treasurer, please reach out to
Danelle - also the PTA would like to have someone be a co-treasurer

★ Account Balance: $30,286.39

★ Expenses:
o Spring Party Craft: $344.77



o Mystery Science: $1400 (Big Ticket Budget)
o Library Prizes: $56.25

★ Income:
o Restaurant Nights

▪ Hot Rocks: still waiting

▪ Raising Canes: $70

▪ Chipotle: $94.07

▪ Chris Cakes: $112

★ The box is checked on Thursday

Big Ticket Budget: $4,153 Remaining
★ Hoping to use some of this to help with Family Fun Night

Fall/Winter Family Events - Budget $500

★ Poppin for Pancakes! January 27th  - was a very fun event! Thank you to all who attended. We
made about $112 for our organization, though it wasn’t set up as a fundraiser.
Invoice: 1062.80 + $50 tip

Family Fun Night
★ May 12th 5:30-7:30

Field Trip Update
★ 4th Grade Zoom trip - covered through ZooEd, PTA will only pay for transportation
★ School of Economics is coming up - gave presentation.

Back to School Night

★ Done until next year

Book Fair
★ End of February - February 27th to March 3rd

○ Set up to begin Thursday before (23rd)
○ Sign-ups to be sent out in the next few weeks.
○ Will have funds to use to cover and help students purchase books. (All for funds)

Will have a late night during the reading night on March 2nd.
NEED VOLUNTEERS for this! - Set up and for the registers.

★ Book Fair does not have a line item budget - so we will need to set up one for next year to avoid
confusion. Sub-line item for All for Books. For this current year, we will budget against the
Library funds.

★ Reading Night will be March 2nd - 5:30-6:30 - will have High Schoolers here to participate, craft,
chance to earn popcorn.

Fundraising
★ Will need a fundraiser chair for the 2023-24 School Year



Kindergarten Roundup

★ Done until Spring

Labels

★ Box Tops, Caseys, Amazon Smile, Best Choice UPS, Coke Rewards, Ink Cartridges -

★ Digital Submissions - a lot of these are digital and we still want kids to be able to participate.

★ Upcoming Dress-Up Days:
o 3/14 Workout Day - wear your favorite workout gear
o 4/11 Wild West Day - wear your western gear
o 5/9  Dress like a teacher day

Membership - dues will increase next year

★ Totals: 55 Memberships, 11 businesses
o Businesses are listed on social media sites!

Restaurant Nights

★ Papa Johns February 23rd

★ Jasons Deli March 15th 10am-8pm

★ Hot Rocks May 17th 3pm - 10pm

Room Party Spring/Fall - Budget $1000

★ Fall Party - Done

★ Spring parties moved to March 17 - will be set up similar to the fall parties
o Craft, Snack & Games
o Sign up is out

Spirit Wear

★ No update

Staff Appreciation

★ Done - meal provided for Parent Teacher Conferences

Sunshine
★ Ms. Garber got engaged over the summer
★ Ms. Chamberlain got engaged over Thanksgiving

Website

★ No update

Yearbook

★ Mrs. Doolittle is working with the 5th graders to do covers

★ Please upload pictures to our website - post them on Facebook and in the newsletter

★ Yearbooks due on 4/28, all photos due 4/28

★ Working with Ms. Chamberlain to have the kids vote on the cover

Open Positions:
★ Fundraising chair needed



★ Family Fun night committee will meet following each meeting - all are welcome to join to help

with organization, raffle, food trucks, and entertainment.


